
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Members,  

 

It has been an honor to serve as your board representative since 2009. It would be 
my pleasure to continue serving your interests for another term. 

 

My skills stem from careers in project management, real estate development, 
economic development local and state government, and corporate affairs.  

 

My experience includes over 15 years on our board in various capacities and over 
10 years in real estate development including property management. Today, I serve 
as your Board Treasurer. 

 

My goals for this term are to keep watch on our financial situation especially as the 
Board continues to consider more and more projects that require the community’s 
attention and reinvestment. My other goals are to keep watch on those projects 
from a schedule and budget perspective. I also really want a gym. I’m hopeful we 
can reach an agreement with Luma on a gym deal this, THIS YEAR. 

 

It's been an honor to serve you for so many years. I’d be humbled to receive your 
vote for another term.  

 

Jeff Malin 


